
 

 

 
      

 

      September 9, 2021 

 

 

Greetings: 
 
In lieu of the Local Development Council meeting in August to discuss and 
decide upon its response to the County’s FY 2022 multi-year spending plan, 
the September meeting scheduled for Wednesday, September 15th is canceled.  
Please review the August 18th meeting recording to stay abreast of the LDC’s 
activities.   
 
The LDC will reconvene on October 20th. 
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James Robinson 
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